
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/23/2015 11:11:00 AM
Subject: Turner

If you didn't know, the tech company out of Greenville , DataWorks, got the DMV Facial Recognition 
RFP They are a great story. Thanks for any good words your office may have said.
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